
F. J. Reitz High School
350 Dreier Boulevard, Evansville, Indiana 47712
Phone (812) 435-8206 Fax (812) 435-8878
www.evscschools.com/reitz

 

Dear Family Members:        January 4th, 2019 
 
The F.J. Reitz High School Department of Theatre is proud to announce our Spring 2019 
production of SISTER ACT. to be presented March 14th-17th. Again this year, we are 
inviting family members and friends to place “Shout-Outs” in support of theirs student(s). This 
year we would like to offer two sizes of “Shout-Out Ads”: 
 
A vertical “Quarter-Page” measuring 2.5”x3.75” available for $30.00 
A horizontal “Half-Page” measuring 4.5”x3.75” available for $60.00 
  
You may wish to consider supporting your student(s) by including senior photos, inspirational 
quotes, poems, passages, or memories of past shows. We will be more than happy to assist with 
ideas and designs to make your “Shout-Out Ad” memorable. 
  
We are very proud of your student(s) and their willingness and dedication to undertake this 
exciting production and hope that you will make an effort to join us for the show. With your 
contribution, you help our theatre department’s future while helping to enrich our Evansville 
community. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Justin McCullough-Haddix 
Director, Reitz Department of Theatre 
F.J. Reitz High School 
 
 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
2018 F.J. Reitz Department of Theatre “Shout-Out” Form 

(Please return this portion with your “Shout-Out” information and payment) 
 

Student Name: _________________________________________________________________
_______“Shout-Out” Size:_________ “Quarter-Page” __________ “Half -Page” 

Total Amount of Payment: $___________________________ 
(Checks can be made out to F.J. Reitz Theatre) 

 
Contact Info: Name: _____________________________________ Phone Number: __________  
Full Mailing Address: ___________________________________________________________ 
Email: ________________________________________________________________________ 

On the reverse, or via e-mail, please assist us in designing your “shout-out”.  
Shout-Outs are due by Feb 7th so that we may get them to the printer before the show.  

Please send an artwork/images/ideas to reitz.theatre@evsck12.com and john.wells@evsck12.com  
  


